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Route 66 H.O.G. 
“Mother Road Chapter” 

# 2842 

E-Newsletter 



Hello Route 66 H.O.G. Family!  

What a month! We have had every weather type available, great food, fun events and 
even some riding! 
 
With our riding season getting closer each day I wanted to remind the Chapter that 
we have several Road Captain candidates that are getting close to adding that 
rocker to their vest! We  are always open to current Members that are interested in 
being certified as a Road Captain so if you would like more information on the 
process please do not hesitate to ask! 
 
As we get our riding season going, we are always interested in new destinations! If 
you have a destination or road that you want to see us incorporate into our 
upcoming rides, please let us know! 
 
In addition to our Chapter events, we also just finished a great Ride into Spring 
event with our sponsoring Dealership! Between the food, people, and Larry’s 
amazing work behind the DJ booth it was a day to remember! Thank you to all that 
attended and helped with cooking, mingling, buying bikes and of course a special 
shout out to our fabulous dancers! 
 
Keep a close eye on our calendar and Facebook page as we are planning a number 
of fun rides and events over the next few months. We are always open to ideas, but 
the calendar is filling up quickly so please get those ideas in early. Please feel free 
to attend as your time permits! 
 
As always I welcome any ideas and suggestions you may have to make our 
fabulous Route 66 H.O.G. Chapter even better! 
 
 

The destination isn’t as important as the ride! 
Bjørn Fjordholm 
Director 

   
Bjorn Fjordholm 



Warren Moore 

 

Just a quick note, 

 

Submit articles and photos to me by the 20th of each month so that they can be 
included in the following month’s newsletters. Articles and photos can be of, well 
almost, anything motorcycle and Chapter related. 

 

Warren 

 

 

 

 

 

 



On Saturday/05 March, Road Captains and prospective Road Captains, met to get 
some ideas for rides and events. 

 

 Planned rides for April: 

 01 April—30 September: Tour of Honor— Registration is $100  
     09 April: Ride to Remember to the OKC Memerorial—RCs: Shoe/Brian and     
     Connie/Vicky, KSU: 09:00 
 16 April: Passport Ride (north on RT66 towards Quapaw—RCs: Tony/Bill/
 Nathan, KSU TBD 
 23-24 April: European Run—Tulsa to Texarkana - Paris, Tx - Paris, AR - Fort  
 Smith, AR – Spend the night at Texarkana Holiday Inn. RC: Cory/TBD 
 
         
Recurring rides/events 

Sunday Breakfasts, 0900 at location changes monthly 

Wednesday Brunch, 0900 at Mom’s Diner (41st and Mingo) 

 

Remember that the monthly Road Captain’s meeting is open to all chapter 
members. 

 

Please let any Road Captain know of a destination you would like to see added to 
our ride listing. 

 

Cory 

  
Cory Surrat 



 Kaitlin and Susan 

 

 

Happy Spring!   

Our LOH event at Jason’s Deli was amazing and enjoyed by all that attended! We 
made plans for the Bake Sale to be included in the Route 66 Dealership Event held 
on March 19th. With generous donations and some delicious items we were able to 
raise money for Tom Foster’s situation.  

We have arranged to stuff Easter Eggs at the dealership on March 25th for our 
April 2nd Easter event and meeting at Haikey Creek Park. 

 

We also planned our upcoming LOH event for April 10th KSU 9:30- Harley or Cage 
from the Route 66 dealership. We will be going to Downsteam Casino for brunch 
and fun!  

 

 

Kaitlin Brady 

918-704-0472 



Kristi Fjordholm 

  

 

Welcome to April my HOG family! The weather is finally starting to act like Spring. 
Warmer, longer days means more fun rides and outdoor activities. 

 

Speaking of fun, we had an amazing Spring into Riding event. Thank you all for 
helping to make the event a success. We signed up 3 new members and had a few 
renewals bringing our current membership count to 85. We hope you all had a fun 
time and enjoyed some hamburgers, hot dogs, and socializing. 

 

If you have any family or friends who are looking for a fun group to ride with, 
please bring them with you to a meeting, ride, or event. We would love to meet 
them. If they plan on joining a National HOG Membership is needed for both the 
rider and the passenger. The passenger needs an Associate Membership in 
addition to the riders National HOG Membership. 

 

If you need Chapter patches, please let me know. I have order forms and prices. It 
is taking about 10-12 weeks for the Chapter rockers as they are personalized to 
each specific chapter. 

 

Bjørn and I look forward to seeing you out on the road soon! 

 

Kristie Fjordholm 

Membership Officer 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
Spring Happy . 
 
I am so excited about sunshine and rides. I am also enjoting getting to meet all of 
you and spending time with you. 
 
We sure enjoyed the dealerships spring into riding. Thank you all that helped. A 
special Thanks to all of the bakers who took time to bake goodies for our special 
cause. 
 
Happy April Birthdays to : 
Brian Trzebustowmci ( sorry if I mispelled) 
Nancy Mccormick 
Tonja Kempf 
Roice Kirk 
Bjorn Fjordholm 
Mark Detrick 
Cory Surrat 
Rick Cassady 
 
May you enjoy your special day. 
 
See you all soon. 
Hugs and Love, 
Connie 

Connie Taylor 



Hello,  
 
We finally have good weather for riding. 
 
A big Thank you to Jay for speaking to us about some history of our club. 
 
I will have some information about the Club that I will share at the April meeting. 
 
See you on the road. 
Jimmy Taylor 
Historian 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Jim Taylor 





 
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

     1 

Tour of Honor 
Registration be-
gins 

2 

Chapter Meeting and 
Easter Picnic 

Haikey Creek Park 

11327 S. Garnett Ave. 

Broken Arrow, OK 74011 
Set-up 10:00 

Clean-up: 1:30 

3 

Sunday Breakfast 
0900 at Tally’s  

6100 S. Sheridan Rd 
#4051 

Tulsa, OK 74133 

4 5 

 

6 

09:00 Brunch at 
Mom’s Diner/41st & 
Mingo 

7 8 

 

9 

10 

Sunday Breakfast 
0900 at Tally’s  

6100 S. Sheridan Rd 
#4051 

Tulsa, OK 74133 

11 12 

 

13 

09:00 Brunch at 
Mom’s Diner/41st & 
Mingo 

14 

 

15 

 

16 

 

17 

Sunday Breakfast 
0900 at Tally’s  

6100 S. Sheridan Rd 
#4051 

Tulsa, OK 74133 

18 19 20 

09:00 Brunch at 
Mom’s Diner/41st & 
Mingo 

21 22 23 

24 

Sunday Breakfast 
0900 at Tally’s  

6100 S. Sheridan Rd 
#4051 

Tulsa, OK 74133 

 
 

25 26 27 

09:00 Brunch at 
Mom’s Diner/41st & 
Mingo 

28 29 30 

       

Note: Unless otherwise noted, all Chapter Rides Will Leave 
From Route 66 Dealership at times listed, weather permitting. 

 

* -  Denotes  alternate KSU locations 



Chapter Officers email:  
hog66officers@gmail.com 

Route 66 Chapter Manager:  Amanda Mason   (918) 350-5534   Internetsales@route66hd.com  

Director:    Bjørn “Bear” Fjordholm (480) 440-0661   Bamsen11@gmail.com  

Asst. Director / Editor:   Cory Surrat   (918) 680-0770   surratt.cory@gmail.com  

Secretary / Social Media:  Connie White   (918) 724-2404   conniewhite1969@yahoo.com  

Treasurer:    Vickie Holmes   (918) 231-3802   blessed.girl918@gmail.com  

Activities Officer:   -Vacant-   (918) 000-0000   vacant  

Compassionate Care:   Connie Taylor   (918) 859-9111   Conniegal@aol.com  

Editor:     Warren Moore   (918) 000-0000   wmtulsa2016@gmail.com  

Head Road Captain:   Cory Surrat   (918) 680-0770   surratt.cory@gmail.com  

Historian:    Jimmy Taylor   (918) 805-5520   jimtaylor@attasok.com  

LOH Officer:    Kaitlin Brady   (918) 704-0472   theK80b@gmail.com  

Membership Officer:   Kristie Fjordholm  (480) 823-3238   kfjordholm8@gmail.com  

Safety Officer:    Rick “Shoe” Shoemaker (918) 272-4017   nasvanman@yahoo.com  

 

 

Road Captains:  

    Tony Anderson   (918) 638-4135 24 tony1956@gmail.com  

    Kaitlian “Kaitie” Brady  (918) 704-0472   theK80b@gmail.com  

    Bill “wild Bill” Brown  (702) 467-0589   wildbill4652@gmail.com  

    Scott Bunch   (918) 371-9736   skydv2000@aol.com  

    Warren Moore   (918) 000-0000   wmtulsa2016@gmail.com  

    Mandy Moore   (918) 630-5394   sunshine80906@yahoo.com  

    Bjørn “Bear” Fjordholm (480) 440-0661   Bamsen11@gmail.com  

    Steven Guthrie   (918) 264-3222   tulsadutch@yahoo.com  

    Priscilla Langenderfer  (918) 605-6168   Plangen123@aol.com  

    Connie White   (918) 724-2404   conniewhite1969@yahoo.com  
            

               

       

    

 

 

mailto:hog66officers@gmail.com


Newsletter Deadline: 20th of each month 

Submit Article to: 

HOG66Officers@gmail.com and/or  

wmtulsa2016@gmail.com 

Find us on the Web: 

 

www.harley-davidson.com 

www.route66hog.com 

www.route66h-d.com 

Facebook: @route66HOG 

http://www.harley-davidson.com
https://sites.google.com/view/route66hog
https://route66h-d.com/
https://www.facebook.com/route66HOG/

